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Dear Resident,  
 
 
Re: The Platt Estate – Report following garage consultation event  
 
 
In response to the recent proposal received by the Council from the Platt Estate Resident 

Association (RA) for creating additional estate open car parking, it was agreed to carry out an estate 

consultation to establish if most residents were in favour of this change. The consultation took place 

on 9th and 11th December 2024 at The Platt Christian Centre, Felsham Road.    

 

We are pleased to report that, overall, a total of 27 residents responded in-person at the 

consultation and also in writing via email. Of the 27 residents, 25 were in favour of the demolition of 

the garages and 2 were not. Based on the positive feedback, the council have accepted the 

proposal and are now engaging with our design team and the main contractor on site (Helix 

Construct) to work up the proposal in detail, developing the design and specification.  

 

Once the design is agreed in the coming few weeks, we will be looking to appoint the main 

contractor to undertake these works, so they can be incorporated within the ongoing construction 

programme and avoid increasing the current build time on site.  
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We would like the opportunity to thank residents for their participation in the consultation process 

and we will keep residents informed as this work continues. If you have any feedback, queries or 

comments in the meantime, you can contact us at 

developmentteam@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk. 

For more information, please visit the dedicated website:  www.wandsworth.gov.uk/the-platts-sw15 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

Mark Eastmond  

Development Project Manager  

Regeneration and Development   

 

  


